2002-0431

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2002-0431

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on the 16th day of September, 2002 at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance No. 2002-0431 which considers the issuance by Broadway Office Properties, a nonprofit corporation, on behalf of the County, of not to exceed $65,000,000 in lease revenue bonds.  The proceeds of the bonds will be used for the acquisition, construction and equipping of an office building to be located at 401 Broadway in Seattle, Washington, which King County intends to lease from Broadway Office Properties for use as office space for staff of Harborview Hospital.  Testimony will be taken from all members of the public attending the hearing.  Prior to the meeting, written comments may be sent to Bill Angle, Project Manager, 500 Fourth Avenue, Room 500, Seattle, Washington  98104.  Written comments may also be sent to the Council at council.clerk@metrokc.gov. 

A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2002-0431 will be mailed upon request of the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 2nd day of September, 2002.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

ANNE NORIS

Clerk of the Council

